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RMSD Update 

Dr. Bickert 

Superintendent 

Congratulations again to all the graduates of the Class 2021!  

Last Sunday’s graduation ceremony at Horton Stadium was 

terrific.  The ceremony reminded us of more normal times. I 

would like to thank staff for their hard work in preparation for the 

graduation ceremony. This was followed up by Wednesday’s 5th 

grade Kickball Championship at WME.  It seems as if life is 

returning to pre-pandemic normal little by little. 

This edition of TWW  brings us to the official end of the 2020-21 

academic year! Like many reading this, TWW takes a well-

deserved break and will be published once each in June and July.  

However, starting Tuesday, June 1, 2021 and continuing through 

Thursday, June 17, 2021, each school begins our Extended 

Learning Time programs.  Please contact your child’s school for 

more information. 

High School Parents: It is extremely important to check with the 

RHS counseling department regarding your student’s academic 

credit status.  RHS is offering credit recovery opportunities this 

June and this is the best opportunity for students to regain lost 

credits and stay on track for on-time graduation! 

June Meals: During the month of June, we will continue 

providing drive-thru meals at WME.  Times are 11:30 – 12:30.  

Dates: June 1st – 4th, 7th – 10th, 14th – 17th, and 21st – 25th. 

Have a great summer and  Don’t  Stop Believin’!  Dr. B. 

 

Sharing the Good News!  

SVP: We have reached the end of a “wild” year and would like to 

share the culmination of our One Book, One Community project, 

“Where the Wild Things Are” at the following link:  

https://read.bookcreator.com/mJ4rVtjLXNcYcV73HqkEJ

Ke1ODM2/iXW-HbwRQ3CAA2JTOYi3Dg 

WME: Shout out to three 5th graders: Casey Cox, Beya Gonzales, 

and Natalie Muldowney, who achieved their Accelerated Reader 

Goals EVERY 9 weeks from 3rd to 5th grade! 

Congratulations to Ms. Magana/Romero’s Barrio Roadrunners for 

capturing the 7th Annual WME 5th Grade Kickball Championship 

with a 2-run victory over Ms. Lutterman’s Team Zia! 

Congratulations to all 5th grade competitors! 

 

 

RMS: Thank you to the 255 Braves who attended this last week of 

school for 2020-21.  We are proud, but a little sad, to officially send 

the Class of 2025 to RHS.  In August we will welcome the Class of 

2028 to RMS!  

RHS: Congratulations to 123 Warriors of the Class of 2021 who 

earned their diplomas this past Sunday!  Kudos to the 220 

underclassmen who attended classes this week and finished the 

semester on a positive note.  

Any student wanting to attend summer school in June in order to 

recover clas  credit and stay on track to graduate can contact the 

RHS Counseling Office at 575-630-7902.   

Warrior Spring Sports continue through June.  Support our 

Warrior Athletes either by attending events or watching live-

stream via the RHS Facebook page. 

UPCOMING 

 

 

Fri. May 21st: Last day of classes! 

                          Warrior Track @ Artesia 

 

 

Sat. May 22nd : Lady Warrior Softball vs Silver 

                            Warrior Baseball vs Silver  

 

 

Tue. May 25th  : Lady Warrior Softball @ Portales 

                              Warrior Track @ Clovis 

    

                          

Thu. May 27th: Lady Warrior Softball @ T or C 

                            Warrior Baseball @ T or C 
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